
           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                         

 
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Monday 23rd May 2022 Year 5 will be visiting the Dudley Mata Da Mandir Hindu Temple, 

King Street, Dudley. This is part of our R.E. topic work, based on Hinduism. We will be walking to 

the Temple after lunchtime and return by home time.  Children must wear their school uniform, 

sensible walking shoes and a waterproof coat.  

 

The Temple is a place of worship for the Hindu community and so we expect 

respectful behaviour at all times. The children’s footwear must be removed before 

entering the temple and children must wash their hands.  Usually the visitors 

are greeted in a traditional way by having a Bindi (a red dot) on the forehead. 

 

Please sign and complete the permission slip below and return it to your child’s 

class teacher by Tuesday 17th May 2022.  There is no charge for this visit.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
 

Mrs. S. Lea      

Headteacher 

 

I give permission for my child______________________________________ class ________ 

to attend the following, please tick the boxes below: 

 

Visit the Mata Da Mandir, King Street, Dudley on Monday 23rd May 2022  

 

Food tasting               

 

Bindi 

 
 

Signed ______________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

Church of England   

V.A. Primary 
School 

 

 

 

 


